
 

Peterson Health is excited to announce a groundbreaking collaboration with Schreiner University aimed at 
inspiring local high school students to pursue rewarding careers in nursing. As part of this initiative, two 
new endowed scholarship funds—the first contributions to this vital program—have been established to 
support students dedicated to healthcare. These scholarships were made possible by the generosity of two 
local families who share a vision for investing in the future of healthcare in the Kerrville area. 

The Michael M. Baumann Memorial Endowed Scholarship and the Dr. William E. Morris Scholarship, both 
established in 2024, are designed specifically for students planning to study nursing at Schreiner 
University. As part of this unique program, scholarship recipients commit to working with Peterson Health 
for a minimum of three years after graduation. This "pay it forward" commitment fosters a cycle of local 
healthcare talent, ensuring that Peterson Health—and the wider Hill Country community—benefits from 
skilled, compassionate professionals for years to come. 

The scholarships provided by Peterson Health will support Junior and Senior nursing students at Schreiner.  
Schreiner University has committed to providing scholarships to establish a pipeline of future nurses and 
their scholarships will support Freshmen and Sophomores interested in nursing.  Schreiner has secured its 
first endowed scholarship in furtherance of the collaboration. 

These scholarships address the financial obstacles of higher education, allowing passionate students to 
focus on their studies without the burden of financial worry. However, the Baumann and Morris 
Scholarships are just the beginning. With more funding still needed to grow the program, Peterson Health 
invites community members to contribute to this important initiative. For more information on how you 
can support this transformative project, please contact the Peterson Health Foundation Office. Together, 
we can strengthen the local healthcare workforce and invest in the future of our community. 

Thanks to the generosity of donors like you, we are excited to introduce new, state-of-the-art equipment to better 

serve our patients. Your support has made these life-changing resources available in our community.    

Thank you for helping us enhance patient care in such a meaningful way. 

Horizon DXA Bone Density Scan— This innovative imaging tool helps in the early detection of osteoporosis and 

other bone health issues, enabling timely treatment and prevention.  

Intuitive Surgical Endoscope and Camera -This advanced equipment offers surgeons high-definition, 3D 

visualization, allowing for enhanced precision in minimally invasive procedures. With the Intuitive Surgical 

Endoscope, we can reduce patient recovery times, minimize complications, and improve overall surgical 

outcomes. Thanks to this innovation, our patients now have access to even safer, more efficient surgeries, greatly 

enhancing their care experience. 

Transcutaneous CO2 monitor— We are elated about this state-of-the-art monitor, an essential tool for real-time, 

non-invasive monitoring of carbon dioxide levels in patients. This advanced technology allows our medical team 

to quickly detect and address respiratory issues, especially in critically ill or post-operative patients. By providing 

continuous data without the need for invasive procedures, the transcutaneous CO2 monitor helps us improve 

patient comfort and safety, ensuring that we can respond swiftly to changes in their condition. 

Access TeleCare Telemedicine Cart—With this addition, we can connect patients with specialists remotely, 

providing critical care access regardless of distance. This cutting-edge technology supports real-time video 

consultations and data sharing, which enhances the speed and quality of medical assessments. Thanks to this 

advanced telemedicine cart, patients benefit from expert insights without having to leave their community, 

allowing for faster diagnoses, timely interventions, and improved overall patient outcomes. 

Thank you again for your partnership. You are making a lasting difference in our community by ensuring that 

everyone has access to essential, high-quality healthcare resources. 
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Thanks to the incredible success of our recent Gala, we’re excited to announce that Peterson Health is 
able to invest in over 75 mattresses for use here in our hospital. These state-of-the-art mattresses will 
play a crucial role in providing World-Class care to our community by enhancing both comfort and safety 
for our patients. 

• Advanced Pressure Relief: Specialized foam layers evenly distribute pressure to reduce the risk of 
pressure ulcers, crucial for long-term or immobile patients 

• Superior Comfort and Support: Multi-layered foam contours to the body, with enhanced edge 
support for patient safety when getting in and out of bed. 

• Durability: Built to last, ensuring consistent support over time without sacrificing comfort 

• Hygiene: Advanced Moistureclimate®  technology removes heat and moisture with the push of a 
button 

• Ease of Use: Integrated pump eliminates the need to haul heavy, external equipment from room to 
room 

 

By using funds from the Gala, we’re able to invest in these high-quality mattresses, ensuring we continue 
to provide the best care possible and stay on top of leading-edge technologies, offering only the best for 
our patients and our community.   These new additions directly support our mission to deliver 
Exceptional, Compassionate, Patient-centered care while improving patient outcomes and comfort. 

We are deeply grateful to our donors and community members whose generous support made this 
possible. Together, we are making a real difference in the lives of our patients! 

Thank you to our generous underwriters for ensuring the success of the Gala on such a grand scale! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To view the complete list of our Gala 2024 Sponsors please visit  

the dedicated section inside this newsletter. 

For more Gala photos,  

 scan code below.   
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**Disclaimer** 
While we have made every effort to ensure that our list includes all donors 
from this quarter, there may be unintentional omissions. If your name has 
been inadvertently left off, please accept our heartfelt apologies and reach out 
to us so we can make the necessary adjustments. Donor names listed below reflect all gifts given between July 1, 2024 and September 30, 2024,  including all Gala sponsors. 

Year-end donations not only support 

Peterson’s mission but can also offer 

valuable tax benefits. Here’s how: 

Tax Perks of Donating: 

• Donations to the PetersonHealth 

Foundation can reduce your taxable 

income. 

• Donating appreciated assets, like 

stocks, helps avoid capital gains 

taxes. 

• If you’re 73 or older, give directly 

from your retirement account to 

satisfy your Required Minimum 

Distribution (RMD) without added 

taxable income. 

 

Tips for Year-End Donations: 

1. Choose eligible charities like the 

Peterson Health Foundation  

(check IRS guidelines). 

2. Itemize deductions if they exceed the 

standard deduction. 

3. Keep records of donations, especially 

for larger or non-cash gifts. 

4. Meet the December 31 deadline. 

5. Consult a tax advisor if needed to 

maximize benefits. 

At Peterson Health, every donation enhances our ability to 

provide top-quality, compassionate healthcare to our 

community. Here’s why continued support is so impactful: 

1.  Expanding Access to Advanced Medical Technology 

Donations have enabled Peterson Health to acquire life-

saving equipment like the Horizon DXA Bone Density Scan, 

Intuitive Surgical Endoscope, and the transcutaneous CO2 

monitor. These state-of-the-art tools improve diagnostic 

accuracy and enable less invasive treatments, helping us 

provide exceptional care without the long-distance travel to 

San Antonio. 

 2. Enhancing Community Healthcare Services 

Donor support allows us to offer a range of services, from 

preventive care to specialized programs in cardiology, 

oncology, and orthopedics. Your generosity funds vital 

initiatives that empower our community to live healthier 

lives. 

3. Supporting Innovation and Training 

Your contributions help us implement the latest in 

healthcare innovation, such as telemedicine carts for remote 

specialist consultations and continuous training for our staff. 

This support enables Peterson Health to adapt to modern 

healthcare needs and ensure exceptional care for every 

patient. 

4. Providing Financial Assistance and Community 

Programs 

Donor funds allow us to assist those in need, ensuring that 

no one delays care due to cost. Additionally, these funds 

support public health initiatives that make a tangible 

difference in community well-being. 

5. Securing the Future of Local Healthcare 

When you give to Peterson Health, you invest in a 

sustainable future for healthcare in our community, helping 

us expand services, upgrade facilities, and attract skilled 

medical professionals committed to compassionate care. 
 

Join Us in Making a Difference. 

Your continued support is an investment in accessible, high-

quality healthcare for the Texas Hill Country. With your help, 

Peterson Health can keep delivering the compassionate, 

innovative care our community deserves.  

 

Thank you for being a vital part of our mission. 
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Brinkman Preferred Properties 
Broadway Bank 
RoyAnn and Royce Brockett 
Pat Browne 
Karin and Doug Buchanan 
Karen Burson 
Betty and Allie Burton 
Marilyn Butcher 
Michelle and Carroll Butler 
Jana Cain 
Camp Verde General Store 
Cardoshinsky Confections 

Judy Carswell 
Donald I. Carter 
Scott W. Carter 
Cartewheels Catering 
Denise Hinds Cartwright 
Lisa and Gerry Cashiola 
Hector Brian Castaneda 
Laura Catalani 
Adele and Lawrence Cattran 
Cecil Atkission Motors 
Lynn Chambers 
Darla Chandler 
Chris Cheever 
Laci L. Cherry 
Nelwyn and Steve Clack 
Karen H. Clark 
Tim Clark 
Renee Cline 
W.R. Collier 
Mike Combs 
Kristen and Beaux Cook 
Kiersten R. Copeland 
Jessica Crain 
Carlos Cuellar 
Jenna Cummings 
Laverne Curtis 
Marissa Daniels 
Jeanette Davis 
Joyce Davis 
Tracy and Gary Davis 
Rhonda and Kendall Davison 
Lynda M DeMasco 
Virginia Dewolf and Michael     

Smith 
Katherine R. Diamond 
Sylvia Fritz-Dobbs and Razor         

Dobbs 
Documation  
Tyler Dodd 
Carl Doerr 
Sheila and Jody Donovan 
Mary Margaret Doyen 
Kaeli Dressler 
Audrey Ducker 
Amy Duplant 
Araceli Duran-Vasquez 
East End Market 
Angie and Cory Edmondson 
Allison Elro and Van Wells 
Ralph Erian 
Dorothy Eure 
Desiree Ewing 
Carolyn Exline 
Judy and George Eychner 
Karen Fair 
Family Practice Associates, PA 

Michael J. Farmer 
Suzanne G. Faught 
Favorite Healthcare Staffing 
Feldman Cardiology PLLC 
Elizabeth Felton 
Kathryn Figer 
Finley Financial Services 
First Class Glass, LLC 
Stacie Foster 
Stuart Franke 
Nancy and Pat Freedle 
Jennifer A. Fuentes 
Margaret H. Galloway 
Taylor Garces 
Marianne Gardner 
Kaysi and Cory Garrett 
Melissa and Christopher Glanton 
Brian Gordon 
Epifanio Govea 
Richard T. Grafe 
Nora and C. DeVearle Gray 
Gena Griffin 
Kelli Griffith 
Sandra and Stan Grimes 
GUIDE Architecture, LLC 
Elizabeth Haines 
Tyson D. Hale 
Clint Hall 
Happy State Bank 
Phyllis Secraw-Harmon and  
      Matthew Harmon 
Yvonne J. Helwig 
Amy Hernandez 
Jane H. Hicks 
HCTC 
HighRidge Land and Homes 
Hill Country Community Journal 
Hill Country MHDD Centers 
Donna Hillin 
J Dwayne Hodges 
Melissa Pevehouse Hoelscher         

Koza 
Carol and Douglas Holmes 
Jerry Hoog 
Katlyn Hoover 
Melanie and Thomas Houdeshell 
Kristen N. Howton 
Mark Huber 
Matt Huff 
Jim Hutt 
Huron Consulting Group 
Kim and Dennis Isaacs 
Elaine Ivey 
J. Bowlin Security, LLC 
Lowanna Jackson 
 

Jersey Mike’s Kerrville /  
      Marisa and Randy Rue-Las 
Elizabeth and Jeff Johnson 
James Johnson 
Peter Johnson 
Roy Johnson 
Susan and Dean Johnson 
Gary L. Jones 
Melodie and Vance Justet 
Ken Stoepel Ford Inc. 
Kerrville Clock Company 
Kerrville Daily Times 
Kerrville Public Utility Board 
Kerrville Ranch and Pet Center 
Ellen Kimmel 
Christine Klein 
Jennifer Kramer 
Laura and Weir Labatt 
Gina and Kevin Lagrone 
Langley & Banack 
James LeRoux 
Kim Lewis 
Gary L. Lindner 
Marcia and Edward Livermore 
Lowe's Home Improvement Store 
Luther King Capital Management 
Kevin Lutz 
MRL Investments Pannell 
Marion A. Maffet 
Amber Maner 
Marcy and Steven Martinez 
Massey, Itschner & Co., P.C. 
Lana Matula 
Melissa Maurer 
Megan May 
Shelia and Kevin Mays 
Kristen McAlexander 
Cayce and Charlie McCormick 
Ronda and Charlie McIlvain 
Janet and Kent McKinney 
Gladys E. Mealer 
Lisa and John Medovich 
Malia Mercado 
Mikaela Mercer 
Lori and Paul Michel 
Anthony Mireles 
Paige and Gary Mixon 
Tracy Moore 
Moore's Home Furnishings 
Toni and William Morris 
Martha Myers 
Raina and John Myers  
Patricia S. Needleman 
Joyce Nix 
Pamela E. Norstrom 
Janee Odom 
Liz and Brian Oehler 
Oppenheimer & Co., Inc. 

Risa and Bobby Parker 
Melinda Parks 
Jeanie and Scott Parsley 
Pathology Reference Lab 
Vaughn Pearson 
Janelle Peralt 
Peter Lewis Architect Associates 
Leah Peterson Love 
Peterson Auxiliary  
Peterson Medical Associates 
Peter U. Pfefferkorn 
Phigment Beauty Lounge 
Rebecca and Joseph Piszczor 
Yafei Pollock 
Amanda & Drew Potter / AFLAC 
Kari Potter 
Judy and T. Kyle Priour 
Tammy Prout 
Karl and Beverly Ransleben 
Anne and Wayne Raymond 
Tamara Reed 
Donna and Bruce Rice 
Sharon and Tom Richardson 
Tory and Brad Risinger 
Jean and David Rittenhouse 
Joan and Brian E. Robicheaux 
Christie Rodriguez 
Melinda and Rene Rodriguez 
Edward Rodwell 
Tally Rogers 
Lowell (Trey) Rollins 
Michael D. Ross 
Gina & John Ruiz 
Rustic Elegance 
Gretchen and Tim Rye 
Diane and Jim Sandell 
Sandra & Byron Salder 
Allison Sava 
Robert L. Schmerbeck, III 
Melissa and Rick Schneider 
Beatrice Schonhoeft 
Schreiner Goods 
Schreiner University 
Joyce Schupp 
Rheba Schwarz 
James E. Scott 
Floyd P. "Putt" Shaw IV 
Kari and Jake Short 
Delayne and Mike Sigerman 
Megan Simank 
Robert Sims 
Victoria Slough 
Janet and Mike Smajstrla 
Jayne and Timothy Smith 
Jo Carol Smith 
Linda and C.D. Smith 
Smoking Bottles, LLC 
Social Graces / Mindy Wendele 

Sodexo, Inc. and Affiliates 
Janna Spurlock 
Barbara and David Staggs 
Darlene and David Stevens 
Meredith and Justin Stieler 
Mary Ellen and Tim Summerlin 
Rhonda and Billy Taylor 
Robert M. Templeton 
Terminix Pest Control 
Texas Healthcare Linen, LLC 
Texas Hill Country Bank 
The HCI Solution, Inc. 
The Bank & Trust 
Roy D. Thompson 
Carrie Tierney 
Paul E. Toops 
Lynn Tovar 
Turtle Creek Olives and Vines 
US Acute Care Solutions 
Jaydean and Paul Urban 
Oda and David Van Winkle 
Cheri Lynn and Thomas Venditti 
Ryan Veurink 
Geri Villanueva 
Billie M. Walker 
Nancy and Edgar Wallace 
Jeremy Walther 
Bettye Warnock 
Crystal Watkins 
Candy Watling 
Nicholas Watson 
Marshall Wegner 
Gail Weich 
Patricia and James Wessling 
West Kerr Current 
Philip Wheeler 
Patricia and James Whetsell 
Wild Birds Unlimited 
Wildgoose Manufacturing  
Amanda and J. David Williams 
Brenda and Louis Bryant Williams 
Debbie and Keith Williams 
Rebecca and Herbert Williamson 
Carrie and James Wilson 
Judy and Harold Wilson 
Nancy and Mike Wilson 
Paul J. Woodul 
Wade Word 
Workspace Solutions 
Deborah Zink 
Billie Zuber 
Enedina Zuniga 
& one anonymous donor 
 
 
 
 

**Disclaimer** 
While we have made every effort to ensure that our list includes all donors 
from this quarter, there may be unintentional omissions. If your name has 
been inadvertently left off, please accept our heartfelt apologies and reach out 
to us so we can make the necessary adjustments. Donor names listed below reflect all gifts given between July 1, 2024 and September 30, 2024,  including all Gala sponsors. 

Year-end donations not only support 

Peterson’s mission but can also offer 

valuable tax benefits. Here’s how: 

Tax Perks of Donating: 

• Donations to the PetersonHealth 

Foundation can reduce your taxable 

income. 

• Donating appreciated assets, like 

stocks, helps avoid capital gains 

taxes. 

• If you’re 73 or older, give directly 

from your retirement account to 

satisfy your Required Minimum 

Distribution (RMD) without added 

taxable income. 

 

Tips for Year-End Donations: 

1. Choose eligible charities like the 

Peterson Health Foundation  

(check IRS guidelines). 

2. Itemize deductions if they exceed the 

standard deduction. 

3. Keep records of donations, especially 

for larger or non-cash gifts. 

4. Meet the December 31 deadline. 

5. Consult a tax advisor if needed to 

maximize benefits. 

At Peterson Health, every donation enhances our ability to 

provide top-quality, compassionate healthcare to our 

community. Here’s why continued support is so impactful: 

1.  Expanding Access to Advanced Medical Technology 

Donations have enabled Peterson Health to acquire life-

saving equipment like the Horizon DXA Bone Density Scan, 

Intuitive Surgical Endoscope, and the transcutaneous CO2 

monitor. These state-of-the-art tools improve diagnostic 

accuracy and enable less invasive treatments, helping us 

provide exceptional care without the long-distance travel to 

San Antonio. 

 2. Enhancing Community Healthcare Services 

Donor support allows us to offer a range of services, from 

preventive care to specialized programs in cardiology, 

oncology, and orthopedics. Your generosity funds vital 

initiatives that empower our community to live healthier 

lives. 

3. Supporting Innovation and Training 

Your contributions help us implement the latest in 

healthcare innovation, such as telemedicine carts for remote 

specialist consultations and continuous training for our staff. 

This support enables Peterson Health to adapt to modern 

healthcare needs and ensure exceptional care for every 

patient. 

4. Providing Financial Assistance and Community 

Programs 

Donor funds allow us to assist those in need, ensuring that 

no one delays care due to cost. Additionally, these funds 

support public health initiatives that make a tangible 

difference in community well-being. 

5. Securing the Future of Local Healthcare 

When you give to Peterson Health, you invest in a 

sustainable future for healthcare in our community, helping 

us expand services, upgrade facilities, and attract skilled 

medical professionals committed to compassionate care. 
 

Join Us in Making a Difference. 

Your continued support is an investment in accessible, high-

quality healthcare for the Texas Hill Country. With your help, 

Peterson Health can keep delivering the compassionate, 

innovative care our community deserves.  

 

Thank you for being a vital part of our mission. 

2 3 4 



 

Peterson Health is excited to announce a groundbreaking collaboration with Schreiner University aimed at 
inspiring local high school students to pursue rewarding careers in nursing. As part of this initiative, two 
new endowed scholarship funds—the first contributions to this vital program—have been established to 
support students dedicated to healthcare. These scholarships were made possible by the generosity of two 
local families who share a vision for investing in the future of healthcare in the Kerrville area. 

The Michael M. Baumann Memorial Endowed Scholarship and the Dr. William E. Morris Scholarship, both 
established in 2024, are designed specifically for students planning to study nursing at Schreiner 
University. As part of this unique program, scholarship recipients commit to working with Peterson Health 
for a minimum of three years after graduation. This "pay it forward" commitment fosters a cycle of local 
healthcare talent, ensuring that Peterson Health—and the wider Hill Country community—benefits from 
skilled, compassionate professionals for years to come. 

The scholarships provided by Peterson Health will support Junior and Senior nursing students at Schreiner.  
Schreiner University has committed to providing scholarships to establish a pipeline of future nurses and 
their scholarships will support Freshmen and Sophomores interested in nursing.  Schreiner has secured its 
first endowed scholarship in furtherance of the collaboration. 

These scholarships address the financial obstacles of higher education, allowing passionate students to 
focus on their studies without the burden of financial worry. However, the Baumann and Morris 
Scholarships are just the beginning. With more funding still needed to grow the program, Peterson Health 
invites community members to contribute to this important initiative. For more information on how you 
can support this transformative project, please contact the Peterson Health Foundation Office. Together, 
we can strengthen the local healthcare workforce and invest in the future of our community. 

Thanks to the generosity of donors like you, we are excited to introduce new, state-of-the-art equipment to better 

serve our patients. Your support has made these life-changing resources available in our community.    

Thank you for helping us enhance patient care in such a meaningful way. 

Horizon DXA Bone Density Scan— This innovative imaging tool helps in the early detection of osteoporosis and 

other bone health issues, enabling timely treatment and prevention.  

Intuitive Surgical Endoscope and Camera -This advanced equipment offers surgeons high-definition, 3D 

visualization, allowing for enhanced precision in minimally invasive procedures. With the Intuitive Surgical 

Endoscope, we can reduce patient recovery times, minimize complications, and improve overall surgical 

outcomes. Thanks to this innovation, our patients now have access to even safer, more efficient surgeries, greatly 

enhancing their care experience. 

Transcutaneous CO2 monitor— We are elated about this state-of-the-art monitor, an essential tool for real-time, 

non-invasive monitoring of carbon dioxide levels in patients. This advanced technology allows our medical team 

to quickly detect and address respiratory issues, especially in critically ill or post-operative patients. By providing 

continuous data without the need for invasive procedures, the transcutaneous CO2 monitor helps us improve 

patient comfort and safety, ensuring that we can respond swiftly to changes in their condition. 

Access TeleCare Telemedicine Cart—With this addition, we can connect patients with specialists remotely, 

providing critical care access regardless of distance. This cutting-edge technology supports real-time video 

consultations and data sharing, which enhances the speed and quality of medical assessments. Thanks to this 

advanced telemedicine cart, patients benefit from expert insights without having to leave their community, 

allowing for faster diagnoses, timely interventions, and improved overall patient outcomes. 

Thank you again for your partnership. You are making a lasting difference in our community by ensuring that 

everyone has access to essential, high-quality healthcare resources. 
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Thanks to the incredible success of our recent Gala, we’re excited to announce that Peterson Health is 
able to invest in over 75 mattresses for use here in our hospital. These state-of-the-art mattresses will 
play a crucial role in providing World-Class care to our community by enhancing both comfort and safety 
for our patients. 

• Advanced Pressure Relief: Specialized foam layers evenly distribute pressure to reduce the risk of 
pressure ulcers, crucial for long-term or immobile patients 

• Superior Comfort and Support: Multi-layered foam contours to the body, with enhanced edge 
support for patient safety when getting in and out of bed. 

• Durability: Built to last, ensuring consistent support over time without sacrificing comfort 

• Hygiene: Advanced Moistureclimate®  technology removes heat and moisture with the push of a 
button 

• Ease of Use: Integrated pump eliminates the need to haul heavy, external equipment from room to 
room 

 

By using funds from the Gala, we’re able to invest in these high-quality mattresses, ensuring we continue 
to provide the best care possible and stay on top of leading-edge technologies, offering only the best for 
our patients and our community.   These new additions directly support our mission to deliver 
Exceptional, Compassionate, Patient-centered care while improving patient outcomes and comfort. 

We are deeply grateful to our donors and community members whose generous support made this 
possible. Together, we are making a real difference in the lives of our patients! 

Thank you to our generous underwriters for ensuring the success of the Gala on such a grand scale! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To view the complete list of our Gala 2024 Sponsors please visit  

the dedicated section inside this newsletter. 

For more Gala photos,  

 scan code below.   
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